Allan Hancock College Consortium Carryover Plan Narrative March 2025
We have uploaded individual plans for the consortium member agencies that have carryover, which has been largely due to staffing shortages and the related limitations that have impacted our ability to spend and grow programming. This is true for Allan Hancock Community College and for Lompoc Adult School and Career Center.
The uploaded spending plans will see member Allan Hancock College spend down all of their carryover by June 30, 2025, while member Lompoc Adult School and Career Center will apply the carryover incrementally over time to extend what are the only CTE programs in our community and the only free programs of their nature in our consortium region. Keeping the programs alive will help Lompoc Adult School and Career Center continue to search for and secure partner funding for these programs, which are critical to the community.

